
Public Notice

The U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD)
has allocated Community Development Block Grant Mitigation
(CDBG-MIT) funds to reduce or eliminate risks related to disasters.
The City of Houston is the direct recipient of $61,884,000 in CDBG-
MIT funds and is seeking input to develop the Action Plan for
Mitigation, which will describe strategic ways of reducing the
impacts of natural disasters within the city limits of Houston and
serve as an application for funding.

Please join the City of Houston’s Mitigation Open House and Public
Hearing and tell us about your mitigation needs and priorities.

Location Date

Burrus Elementary School
701 E. 33rd Street
Houston, TX 77002

Tuesday, November 19, 2019,
at 7:00 p.m.

This venue is accessible for persons with disabilities. For additional
information or to request special arrangements at the public
hearing (interpreter, captioning for the hearing impaired, sign
language, or other), contact Ashley Lawson at 832.394.5438 or
Ashley.Lawson@houstontx.gov.

For specific questions or concerns about fair housing or landlord/
tenant relations, please contact Yolanda Jeffries at 832.394.6240.
For more information about Housing and Community Development
Department and its programs, please access our website at
www.houstontx.gov/housing.


